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Dear Parents/Guardians,  

World Book Day will be celebrated at Little Heaton on Thursday 7th March.  We will 

be asking the children, if they wish, to dress up as their favourite book character. 

World Book Day is celebrated across schools in the UK and it focuses on the love of 

reading. 

The whole school will be looking at the story The Day the Crayons Quit by Oliver 

Jeffers and completing some exciting activities around this. There will be no 

expectation to dress up and if your child wishes to come in as a colour of one of the 

crayons they may.  

The children will all receive a book to take home with them at the end of the day. 

We do ask that if your child is coming in as a character that they still wear sensible 

footwear and bring a coat.  

 

Thank you 

Gemma Chambers 

Literacy Lead 
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